
 
January 20, 2014 

 

 

To All Section 1 Area Directors: 

 

On January 14, 2014, the majority of Area Directors were present at a meeting noticed for discussion 

regarding the procedure and timeline for selecting a Section Director candidate prior to the expiration of the 

current term of Frances Stronks.  The Area Directors accepted the request of Frances to be considered for 

another full 3 year term.   

 

Additional candidates wishing to be considered must be submitted to an Area Director no later than 

February 20
th

.   If there are additional candidates, interviews will be conducted the week of March 3.  If 

there are no other candidates, the Area Directors will make a final decision and appropriate paperwork will 

be submitted to the National Board as quickly as possible. 

 

Please contact me directly if you have any questions regarding the process or timeline. 

 

Sandie Oerly 

Area 1G Director 

Email: adsandie@aol.com 

Phone: 909-980-1171 (AYSO) 
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